PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

PRESS COMMUNIQUE

Following the passing away of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth I, the
public is hereby informed that the Mauritius Flag will be flown at half-mast on
all Government buildings from sunrise to sunset on Monday 19 September
2022, the day of her funeral.

An appeal is also made to the private sector for all flags to be flown at
half-mast.
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